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Interconnections Points 2013-14  
 
European Regulation EC 715/2009 puts an obligation on Transmission System Operators 
(TSOs) to publish Maintenance Information.  
 
Information in this published document covers the impact of NTS maintenance on 
interconnector capacity, based on the most up to date maintenance information available.  
 
We work closely with our customers to ensure minimum impact to supply and endeavour 
to meet our firm entry and exit obligations.  
 
Please note that the figures published are on our best view of the maintenance schedule 
to date. The impact on firm obligations through revisions to any scheduled maintenance 
are reviewed monthly and published 42 days in advance of the maintenance activity 
occurring.  
Further information on our overall maintenance plan is available on the National Grid 
website at http://www2.nationalgrid.com/uk/industry-information/gas-transmission-system-
operations/maintenance/ and will be published by 1st April for the following year. 
 
This document only includes the impact of maintenance activities on the NTS, which are to 
be undertaken by National Grid NTS.  It does not include maintenance carried out 
upstream of the NTS by Delivery Facility Operators (DFO’s) / Producers or downstream of 
the NTS by the Distribution Networks. 
 
If you have any queries or questions regarding the information contained within this 
document, please contact David Lavender, National Grid, Gas System Operation, National 
Grid House, Gallows Hill, Warwick, CV34 6DA (Tel: 01926 655212). 
 
We would welcome any feedback from you in relation to the information provided, if you 
would like to provide feedback please contact us via email on 
Box.gasops.ntsmaint@nationalgrid.com
 


